
Spring Learning Focus 
Our focus this half term will be “Super Heroes” and we will be 

looking at the book “Super Tato” as part of our literacy lessons. In 

maths we will be introducing addition and subtraction and will 

also look at measuring height, length, weight and capacity. We are 

also going to be finding out about real life heroes when we look at 

‘People Who Help Us’. Our topic will begin on Thursday with our 

Super Hero day and children can come to school dressed as their 

favourite Super Hero. 
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Weekly Topic Focus 

29/3/19 – Super Hero 

Launch Day 2/5/19 

Children can dress as a 

super hero 

7/5/19 – Super Tato 

13/5/19 – Super Tato 

20/5/19 – People Who Help 

Us 

 

 

 

Focus Children Meetings 

Our focus children meetings will continue throughout the 

term so please look out for information in your child’s book 

bag. Please return the Focus Week information to school by 

the due date. If you are unable to make your appointment 

please let us know. 

NO BACKPACKS PLEASE 

Unfortunately, we are no longer able to 

accommodate backpacks in the 

cloakroom. Please ensure your child’s 

spare clothes and PE kits are kept on their 

pegs in small drawstring bags.  

Children do not need to bring backpacks 

to school. A book bag and lunch box (if 

required) are all that are needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Handwriting & Spelling Challenge 

Thank you for helping with our handwriting 

challenge last term. This term we will be 

looking at forming our numbers correctly and 

then move on to our spelling challenge. This 

term we will be learning how to spell some of 

our tricky red words in preparation for Year 1. 

 

 

 

Cooking 

We still need cooking money for some children. We ask for 

£3 per term to cover this. Please send money in a named 

envelope to Miss Brittain or Miss Sidaway. 

PE Kits 

In preparation for moving to Key Stage 1 all 

children in Reception have now been 

allocated a house. We have sent home a T-

shirt in your child’s house colours. Please 

ensure that this is now part of their PE Kit. 

PE Kit = Black shorts, House t-shirt & PE 

shoes (to be kept in school please) 
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